

CHEROKEE NATION

P.O. Box 948 • Tahlequah, OK 74465-0948 (918) 456-0671

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief John A. Ketcher Deputy Chief

July 27, 1994

Yvonne Kauger, Justice Supreme Court of Oklahoma Room 204 State Capitol Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73105

Dear Yvonne:

I understand Charlie has informed you that we will not be going to England after all. We are flying directly to Dublin for a week of bed and breakfasting our way through Ireland. The hospital stay and trip to Boston cut into the time I had allotted for the England/Ireland trip.

Thanks for the Symposium t-shirts. Charlie wears them frequently.

A much belated thanks for the wonderful dinner at your lovely home. Charlie and I enjoyed the evening enormously. Your grandson is adorable. And yes, Charlie is wonderful with children. He is like a pied piper on our rural road. When he goes for his daily walk, he collects a following of children.

Best wishes. I hope our paths cross again soon. I would love to reciprocate with dinner here at the house. Maybe in the fall when things settle down and the autumn colors are in full force.

Warm Wishes,

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief